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Student Free day, No School

Queen's  Birthday, No School

Last Day of Term 2, 2pm finish

First Day of Term 3
Above: Students from B23 made artwork
for Mother's Day using recycled materials.

More on page 3.
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PRINCIPAL'S
MESSAGE

Dear Parents and
Guardians,

This is the final newsletter
for term 2. We are moving
into winter now and we have
seen some very cold
weather. 

Last week we celebrated National Reconciliation
week. This is a very important time in Australia. 

National Reconciliation Week (NRW) is a time for
all Australians to learn about our shared
histories, cultures, and achievements, and to
explore how each of us can contribute to
achieving reconciliation in Australia.

You can visit http://www.reconciliation.org.au/ for
more information.

Stay warm,
Catherine

I hope everyone has warm coats and hats. Please
contact the school if you would like to get some help
with these items of clothing.

Winter is also a time where we need to be very careful
to keep COVID safe. That means continue to keep a
physical distance from others, have good ventilation
and hand hygiene. CELS continues to give your
children Rapid Antigen Tests ( RATs). The last tests will
be given to your children next week.

Investigations at Broadmeadows Campus

Students from B41 and B42 in Broadmeadows campus have been making
all kinds of colourful and interesting things during Investigations. 




https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.reconciliation.org.au%2F&data=05%7C01%7CMeg.Gough-Brooks%40education.vic.gov.au%7C528fade9562541f5fe8108da4515cd0a%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637898257175930114%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=uNbCvNqfQFd82RERXj65GwkrZ9lK59AB35yGDSBUOTo%3D&reserved=0
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Winter at CELS!

Right: AP3
students are

learning to take
things apart and

give junk new
life in

Makerspace. 



Secondary students are composing music,
writing lyrics and creating great vibes at

Collingwood Campus for their Music
Elective with Lisa and Steve.

Hot Chocolate anyone?! Keeping warm
with Hot Chocolate Fridays made by

Rhea and Sean. Yum!
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Recycled Mother's Day Art in B23

Students in B23 recently created artwork for
Mother's Day by using recycled papers, tea
cups and saucers. B23 are learning how to

'reuse and recycle' in Science. They are studying
the topic of sustainability. 
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CP1 have spent the first few weeks of term 2 exploring their new spaces
in Investigations. They have enjoyed writing on the whiteboard, making

pizzas in the pizza shop, helping sick animals at the vet, getting their hair
done at the hairdressers and learning about numbers in the maths

space. CP1 love learning and playing in Investigations!




Investigations in CP1
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Students in B23 recently
participated in the
Foundation House
"Wishes" incursion

program. 



They worked in teams to
build the tallest tower
using spaghetti and

marshmallows.



Foundation House 
"Wishes" Incursion


